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From The President Fred Trusty

          - Fred

With the swap meet less than two months away you still have time to make your shopping list. So far my 
parts list is very short but I’m sure once I start walking around I’ll �nd some items that I just can’t live 
without.

Swap meets all across the country have been in a decline for several years now so KYSWAP decided to 
take a detailed look at our business operation. e focus this year has been on liability issues, labor 
scheduling, and advertising. Neil White has done a great job of negotiating our advertising contract so 
that it reaches a wider geographical area. Our belief is that combining more advertising with the new 
swap meet web page (www.kyanaswapmeet.com) will result in more walk in door receipts. ere are 
several factors that affect attendance. e volleyball tournament, college basketball games and the 
weather. We’ve put in a request for cold weather for the weekend so people won’t be doing outside 
activities and instead attend a nice heated indoor swap meet.

If you remember the old Kyana Swap Meet trailer, it has been sold. Our trailer was a 1996 model that 
needed a minimum of $2200 in repairs to bring it up to the condition that it could pass a DOT 
inspection. e most important issue is that in Kentucky, corporations are required to title, license, and 
insure trailers and since we don’t have a title we couldn’t license it. We can’t insure a trailer unless we 
own the vehicle that tows it so owning a trailer a big liability risk. Also, we are in the process of replacing 
our sign stands with new versatile light weight units that use easily replaceable corrugated type plastic 
sign material. is gives us �exibility with our signage for each particular event.

.Jane Burke has done a great job as our Sidelight editor for the last two years but she is retiring to focus 
her time on other interests. ank you Jane for your hard work. Fortunately, Dean Smith has 
volunteered to take on the Sidelight responsibilities. In addition to being in law enforcement, Dean has 
extensive experience with graphic design and publishing. We are almost out of feature articles so we need 
some members to send some articles in the next couple of months. If you don’t, we’re going to send Dean 
out to arrest you on charges of “Failure to Write Away.”

I look forward to seeing everyone at the Swap Meet Planning and Appreciation dinners. Before we know 
it Spring will be upon us and it’ll be time to get out, drive our cars, and have some fun.

It’s already mid-January and we’ve only had one dusting of snow and fortunately it 
melted the same day. Most of us have our cars stored inside for the winter which makes a 
great time to tackle those minor repairs we’ve been putting off for a while. 
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From The Secretary Mark Kubancik
 KYANA REGION BOARD MEETING
 January 8, 2018
 Location: KYANA Clubhouse.

KYANA Region Board members present: Brian Hill, Mark Kubancik, Pat Palmer-Ball, Chester Robertson, Roger Stephan, 
Fred Trusty, Neil White, and Brian Wilkins.  

KYANA Region members present: Ruth Hill, Charlie Myers, Perry Probst, and Dean Smith.

Meeting called to order @ 6:32 p.m.

Secretary's Report: Pat made a motion to accept the December report.  Chester seconded the motion and the report was 
accepted with all in favor.  

Treasurer's Report: e board reviewed the documents to be presented at the January business meeting.  Chester made a 
motion to accept the December report.  Mark seconded the motion and the motion carried with all in favor.

Activities: Mark is working on another salvage yard tour with Rob Johnson's assistance.  Likely timing is late March; more 
details to be provided at the January business meeting.  e board discussed other tour opportunities including another cave 
tour in the summer.  Mark is planning another overnight trip in the fall to southern Indiana.

Membership: New membership chairman Roger reviewed his updated forms and processes with the board.  Discussion 
followed.  Some of the forms need updating to include all of Roger's contact information; Mark will update and provide to 
Roger at the next meeting.  

Clubhouse: Nothing new to report.

Sidelight: Dean Smith has volunteered to assume e Sidelight Editor position.  Dean has experience editing other 
publications for both his work and personal interests.  He has already contacted Jane Burke to begin the transition.  Dean 
reviewed his experience with the publishing soware and his thoughts for improving the timely delivery of e Sidelight. 

e board went on record to thank Jane Burke for her hard work as Editor over the past several years, and welcomed and 
thanked Dean for volunteering for this important role.

New editor or former editor, the request remains the same: We need more feature articles for e Sidelight.
 
Web Page: Nothing new to report aside from this news from last month: a new KYANA Region web page is up and running, 
although more development work is needed before it is completely ready. Members can access the page here: 
https://kyanaregionaaca.com/

Old Business: None.
  
New Business: None.

ere being no further business to discuss, Pat moved to adjourn.  Chester seconded the motion and the meeting adjourned at 
8:36 p.m. with all in favor.  e next KYANA Region meeting will take place at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 12 at the 
KYANA Clubhouse.

February, 2019

If your address, phone number, or e-mail has changed, please contact Mark Kubancik.

Also, if your address has changed, please send it to sidelightinfo@yahoo.com so that it can be forwarded to the printer so that they 
can change their mailing records. Thank you!

*** Please be sure and send all articles to sideligeditor@gmail.com rather than my personal e-mail.  My computer likes to stick 
things in the Spam folder, and I don’t check it on my personal e-mail.  I do on the Sidelightinfo e-mail.  Thanks! ***

https://kyanaregionaaca.com/


         See you, 
         Chester

e Sidelight

KYANA Events By: Chester Robertson

 

Sick & Visitation
                    Patsy Basham

Sick & V
                    

Sick & V
                    

Stay warm and stay well KYANA.-  Patsy

February, 2019

KYANA wishes to express our sympathy to 
the Burke family in the death of Bobs sister 
in law. 

KYANA  wishes to express our sympathy 
to Charlie Myers family in the death of his 
wife Sherry. 

Here in the dead of winter our old buggies are just setting out in the garage waiting for a spring day to 
spring back to life.   Does the old vehicle need some repairs?  Take a few minutes to decide what you may 
need to do to make her run like a kitten.   Order or make that part now and be ready to go in early spring.   
You can really be smart and go out to that KYSWAP and �nd the parts you need.
  
Our next business meeting is on February 3, at the Ole KYANA Home to sign up for our swap meet.  A fun 

day for KYANA is at the Derby Dinner Playhouse trip on February 17.  On March 30 is our annual Salvage Yard Tour into an 
area north of Louisville.  Here we �nd cars of yesterday just waiting for some brave person wanting a project.  Some may only 
be looking for some parts, and others just want to get out. Mark always �nds a great spot to eat.  

Speaking of eating on April 14 we tour out to Big Springs Country Club for our annual feast and hear about the great results 
of our swap meet.  is is a great place to visit old friends and tell a few tall tales.  A few days later on April 28, we have our 
�rst show of the year out at Iroquois Park.. We get to listen to some mighty �ne music and see some great antiques.  We are 
now working on a cave trip into Indiana this year, but we need to wait for a lot warmer weather.  ere are stories 
that Kyana may venture into Tennessee this year.  Right now we all need to make time to work our swap meet on 
the 8,9, &10 of March.  What better time could you have working for Mark for four hours just sitting by a door. 
is is our money maker to do all of our activities in 2019.  

See you in February and March!

Listed for sale a 1995 Chevy short bed, 
auto, not running $2500.00 firm call If 
interested call Joe 502-424-5231 
auto, not running $2500.00 firm call If 
interested call Joe 502-424-5231 
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REMEMBER:
We would love to hear from you about some of your escapades/experiences with your car.  When you submit your article, 

please send some pictures of yourself and (if possible) the car that you are writing about.  Next month we will have 
another one of our member’s adventures with a well-loved car.  Stay tuned!
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 The �irst owner of this car purchased it brand new right off the 
showroom �loor for $925. However, that price included many 
options.  The options included a spotlight with rearview mirror 
on the back, a deluxe pushbutton radio, sunvisor over the 
windshield, front and rear bumperetts and bumper guard, 
chrome wheel trim rings, deluxe hood ornament, traf�ic light 
�inder on the dash, a glass windshield washer �luid reservoir  
and �inally, fender skirts. 

 In 1989 the car was awarded the AACA national �irst place 
trophy. That award is still attached to the cars front bumper 
along with the cars original inspection sticker that is still 
af�ixed to the windshield. 

 After owning this car for 47 years the �irst owner sold it to the 
second owner who kept the car another 19 years. At that time 
the car was sold to the classic car company (an automobile 
broker) in Kansas. 

 Don purchased the car from them in November 2016. Don is a 
neighbor of mine. I usually see him going in and out of our 
subdivision all the time in one of his antique cars. Don has only 
had his Chevy out on the road a few times since purchasing it.   
However, Don has told me it runs like a scalded dog! This car is 
totally original inside and out but it looks restored. 

 After 68 years I think it could still sit on a show room �loor and 
pass for new. I hope someday Don and Carol will be able to 
drive it over to our clubhouse for all of us to see. I have had the 
good fortune to look it over several times and to me it’s a real 
piece of General Motors history. 

-Roger Stephen
Submitted

 Don Sisco’s 1950 Chevy deluxe two door styleline sedan
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SHEPHERDSVILLE CHRISTMAS SHOW
We had a great time at the Shepherdsville Christmas Show.

Thanks to everyone that participated.
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Upcoming Events At KYANA

SWAP MEET APPRECIATION DINNER

Sunday April 14, 2019  2:00 PM 
 Social hour 1-2
 Big Springs Country Club Louisville, Ky.  
Must have worked the Swap Meet to attend. 
Cost $10.00 per person payable to KYANA  and send to:

Jenni Mulrooney   
3801 Crestridge Dr.
Louisville, Ky 40272
Checks to be returned if present 

Deadline April 5, 2019
Cancellation Date: April 10, 2019, 5:00 PM

You are responsible to monitor the door, check people entering that door, and 
ensure they have the proper credentials to enter. You are provided a comfortable 
chair while performing this task. We monitor doors all day Saturday and Sunday 
mornings, and beginning this year, Friday afternoon as well.

Your requests to work door security will be recorded at the Swap Meet Planning 
Meeting on February 3. If you will be unable to attend this meeting but want to 
volunteer or have a specific request for a particular date or time, please feel free to 
contact me before the meeting:

Mark Kubancik Phone: (502) 797-8555 or e-mail: mark.kubancik@gmail.com

Swap Meet Door Security
There are more entrances and exits at the KEC than we have 
volunteers to monitor. We again will be seeking volunteers to 
work door security at the Swap Meet. You will be assigned a 
four or five hour shift and assigned a door to monitor. 
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Fees for Various Activities
KYANA has many wonderful activities, many of which include a fee.  In the future, please 

make sure that you send your check in by the DUE DATE.  You must register with the 
Chairperson, and not just show up at the door.  Thank you for your help in this matter.

Cadillac Lasalle Club

Keeneland Concourse 2019
e Keeneland Concours d’Elegance is looking for pre-1924 cars for the 2019 show, preferably brass 
era cars.  If you are interested in applying contact the Director of Cars Selection, Ray Szeluga, with the 
Bluegrass AACA Region at ray.concours@gmail.com, or call 859-396-7879.

February, 2019

The Cadillac & LaSalle Club will be holding its 2019 Grand National Meet in 

Louisville June 11-15, 2019. It will be held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel across 

from the KEC. The club has requested help from  KYANA volunteers that 

might be interested in helping with things like parking, security, and tour 

guides. They have also asked if anyone would be interested in presenting on 

any aspect of car restoration, or perhaps they could suggest a local car 

collection or restoration shop that would make a good tour destination. If 

you know of someone, please contact KYANA member Dennis Buchholz at 

Buchholz001@bellsouth.net, or call Dennis at 502-552-0076. 

AACA Grand National Meet 
overnight trip

 
 
 

 
Grand National Meet

2019
Annual

AUBURN , I ND IANA

This year Auburn IN will host the Grand National. If you were only able to make one car show in your life a 
Grand National would be a great choice. Last year the Grand National in Greensburg Pa. had over 500 
entries and they were all in great condition. As always there are great museums to visit in Auburn. Such  
as; the Auburn Cord Dusenberg (ACD), National Automotive and Truck Museum and the Early Ford V-8 
Museum.

If you can handle all or part of this in a weekend simply make a check out to KYANA for $55 for a room 
plus $5 for each member attending dinner.

Send the check to Jim & Sandy Joseph, 535 Stoneview Drive, New Albany, IN 47150.

If you have any questions call 502 558 5075. Hurry rooms are limited to the first 23 responders.

WHEN:  May 31st, Friday Night Hotel 
              Friday Night Dinner; Dining location to be determined

WHERE:  Comfort Suites
  15th Street, Auburn, IN 
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KYSWAP INC.

KYANA Activities for 2019

KYANA GIANT INDOOR SWAP MEET
(Now doing business as KYSWAP INC.)

Kentucky Exposition Center Louisville KY
Pavilion, West Wing, West Hall, & Broadbent Arena

 •   7 Acres & Still the Largest Indoor Swap Meet
 •   51st YEAR
 •   100 Space CAR CORRAL
 •   FREE to KYANA members
 •   Cash and Prizes  to be given away daily in 
  Broadbent Arena

Saturday   March 9, 2019   8:00 AM  to  6:00 PM
Sunday    March 10, 2019    8:00 AM  to 4:00 PM

Admission:  $10 per day
Children under 12 Free With a Parent

Chester Robertson: 502-619-2916
chestererobertson@gmail.com

Perry Probst: 502-619-2917
Perry4jc@gmail.com

www.kyanaswapmeet.com

February, 2019

Date                          Event                                                            Contact 

February 3 ................KYSWAP Business Meeting.................... Morgan Howard
February 17.............. Derby Dinner Playhouse.......................... Althea Hays
March 9 & 10...........  KYANA Swap Meet.......................................Probst/Robertson
March 30...................Salvage Yard Tour.........................................Mark & Pat Kubancik
April 14 .....................Appreciation Dinner......................................Jenni & Mike Mulrooney
April 28......................Iroquois Car show.........................................Dennis & Melody Buchholz
May 30 -June 1..........AACA ANNUAL GRAND NATIONALS.........Jim & Sandy Joseph
June...........................Squire Boone Cave Tour..............................Roger Stephan
September 4,5, & 6....Aviation Heritage Festival ...........................Chris Mueller     
October 9-11............. Hershey, PA ................................................AACA
November 11.............Veterans Day Parade...................................Chester Robertson
December 21.............Christmas Country Music Show...................David Hill

KYANA Salvage Yard Tour – March 30, 2019

The details are still emerging but there will be another salvage yard tour in 2019.  If you are planning to 
attend, please mark the date of March 30 on your calendar.  More details will be provided in the March 
Sidelight, including meeting location and cost.  See you on March 30!

-Mark Kubancik

Save t
he

Date!!
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